Toe Hamiuron Guus

December 5, 2012

Mr. Malcolm Hodgkiss
134 Taupe Crescent
Harmilton, Ontario
L8s 1M7

Dear Mr. Hodgkiss

Please accept this letter as an endorsement for your services.

Your work on our hard wood flooring over the past years at The Hamilton Club has been exceptional.
From the refurbishment of our existing floors fo addition of new flooring, your attention to detail in

retaining the atmosphere of this grand old building was appreciated and completed in a timely manner
and on budget.

We do highly recommend your services and would certainly call you for future repairs and installations.

/

Kindest regards,

Shendal Yalchin
General Manager
The Hamilton Club
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